Chris O'Brien

From: RUSSELL MARSOCCI <pbruins49@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:36 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H-7342

My name is Russ Marsocci | am Vice President of Chapter 94 Retirees and we strongly support our bill H7342 it will give
our members much needed relief. We also support any pension bill that will help us for relief. Please if possible could
you provide a copy of this to finance committee members.

Thank you,

Russ Marsocci,Municipal Vice President Chapter 94 Sent from my iPhone



